
HOLLAND&HART ^ Michael H. Feldewert 
mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 

August 12, 2009 

VIA HAND D E L I V E R Y 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & 

Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: Case No. 14364: Application of Judah Oil, L L C for a commercial salt water 
disposal well, MWJ State #1Y (API 30-015-23888), located 860 feet from the 
South line and 2020 feet from the West line of Unity N, Section 30, Township 
24 South, Range 29 East, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Judah Oil, LLC requests that the Examiner Hearing in the above referenced 
matter, currently scheduled for August 20, 2009, be continued to the September 17, 
2009 docket. Judah has discussed this matter with Scott Branson and understand that he 
does not oppose this request for continuance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Michael H. Feldewert 

MHF 
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Phone [505] 988-4421 Fax [505] 983-6043 www.hollandhart.com 
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